
 

 
  

 

 

    

        

Emergency Announcement! God's Hope for America Tour 
raffle money is missing! 
 
Tanya Edwards 
July 7, 2014 
 
Dear Members, 

 
 
We have some very disheartening news! 
 
Yesterday, some time after service, all the money we have 
been collecting for the God's Hope for America Tour raffle 
tickets, went missing! 
 
We ask that whoever may have mistakenly taken it, to please 
return it.  Nothing will be said or done against you.  If you 
remember seeing ANYTHING, please let us know.   



 
We will be reviewing the security tapes to see exactly what 
happened.   
 
Please help pray this money turns up.  We need collective 
prayers that these funds fell into the right hands so it can be 
returned, and used for the good it was intended for! 

 
Warm wishes, 
The FC NYC Team 

 
 

 
 

  

  

  
  

The Family Church of New York City 

  
email: info@thefcnyc.com   
phone: 212-997-0125 x 139 
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